
From: Morris and Ward <morris.ward@verizon.net> 

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 3:28 PM 

To: Beall, Robert 

Subject: RE: PRM-73-17 

 

Dear Mr. Beall: 

Thank you.  As I have no corporation to acquire, and then manage the implementation of my malware-
blocking hardware, have you any suggestions?  Do you, or do others in NRC, have connections with CEOs 
of appropriate corporations, such as Boeing, Raytheon, NorthropGrumman, Lockheed Martin, General 
Dynamics, Hewlett-Packard?   A search for “cyber security” done on the websites of each of these firms 
results in page after page  of accessions showing how active the firm is in cyber security activities (all 
software technology, of course).   Recently, the CEO of IBM took interest, but her evaluation team, after 
several weeks, came back with rejection as  the proposal being “hardware-intensive,” despite the fact 
that  in my initial email to the CEO it was specifically described as being non-software. 
                                                                                                                                                                                            
Without a capable acquiring corporation, I infer that the U.S.  Government will have to take on the task. 

Sincerely, 
 

Alan Morris 

 

From: Beall, Robert [mailto:Robert.Beall@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 12:13 PM 
To: Morris and Ward 
Subject: RE: PRM-73-17 
 

Dear Mr. Morris:  We have tentatively schedule the presentation your petition to the Petition 
Review Board in the 4th quarter of this year.  The actual date will not be set until early fall. 

Thanks….. 
 
Robert (Bob) Beall 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission / NRR / Rulemaking Branch 
|  E-mail: Robert.Beall@NRC.gov |  Office: (301) 415-3874 |  Fax: (301) 415-5947| 
 


